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TO: Bennington students, faculty, and staff
FROM: President Laura Walker

I am writing to let you know that this evening, there was an accident involving a single car, containing four students, on College Drive. Campus Safety,
the Bennington police department, the North Bennington Fire Department, and Bennington EMS were on the scene quickly, and the students are
currently receiving medical care. We have been assured that the injuries are not life-threatening. The College is coordinating with medical providers at
the hospital to get updates to the students’ families. Student Life will be reaching out to the students’ houses tonight as well, to ensure they have the
support they need.

My gratitude to Campus Safety, the first responders, the medical personnel at SVMC, and Student Life for their fast action. We are keeping the
students in our thoughts.


